Life in Christ Preschool Covid-19 Parent Agreement

- I understand that during this Covid-19 public emergency, I will be dropping off and picking up my child in the designated area (outside or between the 2 sets of double doors). I understand that this procedure change is for the safety of all persons present at LICP and to limit, to the extent possible, everyone's risk of exposure. I understand that it is my responsibility to inform any emergency contact persons or other persons picking up my child of this information.
- I understand that per the MN statewide mandate, I will need to wear a cloth face covering anytime I enter the LICP building.
- I understand that to enter LICP my child must be free from Covid-19 symptoms which are listed below. If, during the day, any of the following symptoms appear my child will be separated from the rest of the people in the center. I will be contacted and asked to pick up my child as soon as possible or within 30 minutes of being notified.
 - Fever of 100 degrees or higher
 - Cough
 - Shortness of breath
 - Chills
 - Loss of taste or smell
 - Sore throat
 - Muscle aches
 - Diarrhea, vomiting, or nausea

While we understand that many of these symptoms can also be related to non-Covid-19 related illnesses, we must proceed with an abundance of caution during this time. These symptoms typically appear 2-7 days after being exposed. Children will need to remain home per the MDH guidelines(currently at least 10 days since symptoms first appeared AND until fever free for at least 72 hours without medication AND improvement of other symptoms) OR until they have a note from a healthcare provider documenting an alternative diagnosis other than Covid-19.

• I understand that my child's temperature will be taken each day prior to entering LICP.

- I understand that my child will be required to wash their hands using CDC recommended handwashing procedures throughout the day using warm running water and rubbing with soap for at least 20 seconds. They will use hand sanitizer when handwashing is not an option.
- I understand that Tuition will be paid monthly from September through May. Due to the pandemic, we would like to make payments contactless. This means that we would like everyone to sign-up for automatic monthly withdrawals this year. The payment would come out of your account automatically on the first of each month. Full payment of tuition is due regardless of holidays, vacations, or illness.
 - If the preschool closes for 2 weeks, 100% of tuition will be paid.
 - If the preschool closes a 2nd time for 2 weeks, 25% of tuition will be reimbursed.
 - If the preschool closes a 3rd time for 2 weeks, 50% of tuition will be reimbursed.
 - You will see all reimbursements as an adjustment to your May tuition payment.
 - After each closure, the LICP staff will evaluate whether the preschool can continue to operate safely.
- I will immediately notify LICP if I become aware of any person with whom my child or I have had close contact (within 6 feet for 15 minutes or longer) exhibits any of the symptoms listed above, is advised to self-isolate, quarantine or has tested positive, or is presumed positive for Covid-19. If my child has had close contact with a person diagnosed with Covid-19, he/she will need to remain home for 14 days.
- I understand that while present in the facility each day, my child will be in contact with children and staff who are also at risk of community exposure. I understand that no list of restrictions, guidelines or practices will remove 100% of the risk of exposure to Covid-19 as the virus can be transmitted by persons who are asymptomatic and before some people show signs of infection.

Signature	 	 	
Date	 		